
From: Chad Boulanger

Sent: November 11, 2021 1:16 PM 

To: Peter Volk

Subject: update on status 

  

  

Dear Peter, 

  

Greetings.  My name is Chad Boulanger and I am a

shareholder.  I have been somewhat involved with and copied on many of the e-mails going back 

and forth with the various parties since day one.   I can certainly appreciate that there are many 

moving parts and issues to get through. Unfortunately, there has not been very much 

communication that is being shared and what would appear very limited progress.  I am sure that 

there is much going on behind the scenes. 

  

I was hoping that perhaps you could shed some light on where we currently are and what you 

would think to be the expectations going forward. 

  

  

  

Finally, do you have any clarification on whether Mind Med has a partnership or 

relationship with Ceruvia, in particular with BOL-148? 

  

Any answers or input that you could share, would be very appreciated.  Thank you in advance 

for your time and consideration.  I look forward to your response. 

  

Chad 
 

  



From: Peter Volk  

Date: November 13, 2021 at 4:16:02 PM CST 

To: Chad Boulanger

Cc: Natalie Tershakowec ico Forte , 

Perry Dellelce

Subject: RE: update on status 

 

Good afternoon Chad; my apologies for not responding earlier. 

  

In response to your questions below, 

 

  

We also have no knowledge of the Ceruvia arrangements you asked about; however, MindMed 

informs us that MindMed does not have an agreement with Ceruvia, and that if they did, they 

would have disclosed it.  

  

  

I hope that assists.  Please let me know of any additional questions. 

  

All the best, 

  

Peter 

 


